
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
November 12, 2020 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center in the Town Office 

Building on Depot Square.  In attendance were Lauren Järvi, Bryan Leblanc, Tim Clouatre, 

Andy Dussault, and Chad Whitehead. 

  

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:02 AM.   

 

Tim moved to approve the minutes from our October 8 meeting.  Seconded by Lauren.  

Approved by T & L 

 

We discussed fencing options for the CVBY.  It was agreed to check in with the Fairbanks 

Museum to get details on their fencing behind the building.  Additional options will be 

considered, perhaps with a contact to Round Hill Fencing in Orleans. 

 

We discussed the budget for FY22.  Chad will get back to us on the mowing charges from DPW.   

Our other large expense for the year will be fencing if we can determine just what it is we’d like 

to have installed. 

 

Tim moved to reimburse Bryan $117.52 for his expense for paint for the fence at Ayer Hawkins.  

Seconded by Lauren.  Approved by T & L.  

 

Tim reported he’s continuing his progress on the Policy and Bylaws.  

 

Bryan moved to adjourn at 9:01.  Seconded by Tim.  Approved by B & T 

 

Lauren Järvi 
 

Next meeting scheduled for 8AM December 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


